
Miss Morris  

Class 5 Newsletter 
                  Autumn Term – 14/12/18 

This Week... 
 

Maths 
 This week we have been measuring and calculating area and perimeter.  We have also revised some key 
areas of Maths and have been practicing our arithmetic skills.  
 

English 
We have read and analysed the famous war poem, “Dulce et decorum est” by Wilfrid Owen.  We have also 
written our own descriptive poems about soldiers at war. We have also written about Advent and what it 
means to us. 
  

Across the Curriculum 
This week we have learnt about ‘Propaganda’ in World War One and how posters were used to for 
different purposes.  The children have also designed their own propaganda posters. Additionally, we have 
been busy practising for our show next week and we have made Christmas Cards for the residents of 
Bethany House.   

Next Week... 
 

Next week is set to be a very 
busy but very exciting week 
with lots of festive learning 
activities planned! On Tuesday 
we are visiting Bethany House 
residential care home for the 
elderly.  The children will sing 
to the residents, give out 
Christmas cards as well as 
spending some time chatting 
to them and spreading 
Christmas cheer!  

Important Dates 
 OPEN DOOR has changed back to a Wednesday - 3.20pm until 3.40pm.  Please feel free to visit our classroom and ask 

any questions you may have. 
 Monday 17th December – KS1 Christmas Lunch (KS2 children to bring a packed lunch please) 
 KS2 Christmas Performance ‘The Greatest Journey’ - Tuesday 18th December @ 6pm (all children to attend please) 
 KS2 Christmas Party (children may wear age appropriate ‘party clothes’ for school this day) and Christmas Lunch for KS2 

(KS1 children will need a packed lunch) 
 Thursday 20th December – Whole School visit to the Pantomime (uniform please) 
 Friday 21st December – School finishes at 2pm.  
 Tuesday 8th January 2019 – School starts back at 8:55am  

 

Special News! 
 

Curriculum Certificate – Natalia and Harrison 
  

Christian Value – Peace - Jorja 
 

Writer of the Week - Russell 

 

As this is the last newsletter of 2018 I would like to wish you all a happy and peaceful Christmas. 


